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PLEDGE TAKING CEREMONY 

3rd November, 2023 

 The Student Union of Janki Devi Memorial College, organized the pledge ceremony in the 

wake of Vigilance Awareness Week on 3rd November,2023 at 12pm in the college. Students 

and teachers actively participated in large numbers in the ceremony 

 It commenced with the students taking the "Integrity Pledge" together, promising to comply 

with bringing transparency and accountability in governance which remains one of the 

primary means to achieve all round development of the country. Prof. Sudha Upadhyaya then 

took the stage to lead the students in taking the pledge in hindi as well. The aim of the 

ceremony was to create mass awareness about the importance of integrity and ethics in public 

life, which the students promised to uphold. Ms. Ananya Narang, the President of the 

Students Union, gave vote of thanks, appreciating participation from all the students and 

teachers. The event was concluded with National Anthem.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


